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Dell recalls hybrid power adaptor 

 

Dell has announced a voluntary recall of their hybrid power adaptors that are sold with 
power banks. The adaptor is designed to be disconnected from the power bank via 
release tabs. The adaptor casing can break and detach, exposing the internal 
components and posing an electric shock hazard to users. 
  
The affected adaptors were manufactured from January 2017 through March 2017 
and can be used separately from the power bank while connected to a power outlet. 
The adaptors have the following manufacture code – “CN-05G53P – LOC00 – XXX – 
XXXX – AXX” printed on the back of the unit, where “X represents a number. A full 
listing of the recalled adaptor manufacture codes included in the recall is listed 
on www.dellproduct.com. 
  
Consumers that own the affected adaptors are advised to stop using them immediately 
and contact Dell for instructions on receiving a free replacement adaptor. 
  
For more information, visit the Dell Safety Recall Notices website 
at www.dell.com/learn/sg/en/sgcorp1/safety-recall-notices. 
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